

MEMORANDUM

Date: October 19, 2022

To: Softball BC Membership

From: Barry Petrachenko

Executive Director

Subject: Revised Nomination Report 2022

In accordance with Softball BC Bylaws, information regarding open positions on the Softball BC Board of Directors was distributed on October 3, 2022, and a revised report was distributed on October 17, 2022.

Subsequent to the distribution of our revised report, a candidate has withdrawn their nomination and therefore the following revised report is provided for your information in advance of the Annual General Meeting.

The following nominations have been received:

Position	Term	Nominee(s) (Listed Alphabetically)
President	Two Years	Lisa Parkes (elected by acclamation)
Vice President	One Year	Kevin Langley (elected by acclamation)
Director-at-Large	Two Years	Scott Wheatley (elected by acclamation)
Men's and Women's Director	Two Years	Al Groff (elected by acclamation)
Minor Director	Two Years	Lavaughn Larson (elected by acclamation)
Director of Coaching	Two Years	Chad Bryden (elected by acclamation)

I trust the above information to be in order, but please contact me if you have any questions regarding this report.

